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September 7, 2012





The GPTO’s Ice Cream Social is tonight from 6:00-7:30.  


We hope to see you there!





Please fill out and return the information packet as soon as possible!  The information contained in the packet is important to have on file!





If your child recently celebrated a birthday and would like to celebrate at school, please let us know a date.  Due to allergies, we only allow non-edible treats in fourth grade.





Friday Folders…


Please refer to the newsletter sent home on Tuesday to clarify what the grades indicate in your child’s Friday Folder.  All Friday Folders must be signed and returned on Monday morning.  Thank you!








Thank you!  Thank you!  Thank you!





We really appreciate all of your generous donations to our classrooms!





Save the Date…


Curriculum Night is scheduled for Thursday, September 20th 


at 7:30!





*Parents will be offered the opportunity to sign-up for fall conferences and other volunteering opportunities for the year. 











Please practice all multiplication facts 0-12.  It is very important that students know their facts for all of the new math concepts we will be learning this year.





K.E.Y.S. Corner


We are focusing on RESPECT this month.  Please define what is respect and what is disrespect with your child at home.








We are collecting 


BOXTOPS 


again this year.  The class with the most by December will win a pizza party!





    Specials Schedules





     Amore


Monday		ISM


Tuesday		Music


Wednesday		PE


Thursday		Art


Friday			MC





     Mow


Monday		MC


Tuesday		ISM


Wednesday		Music


Thursday		PE


Friday			Art





     Rushton


Monday		Art


Tuesday		MC


Wednesday		ISM


Thursday		Music


Friday			PE





             Winiarski


Monday		Gym


Tuesday		Art


Wednesday		MC


Thursday		ISM


Friday			Music











    


Upcoming Dates





Sept. 7	Ice Cream Social


Sept. 19	Picture Day


Sept. 25 	No School




















As always, please call or email us with any questions or concerns.


� HYPERLINK "mailto:stacey.amore@uticak12.org" ��stacey.amore@uticak12.org�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:tina.mow@uticak12.org" ��tina.mow@uticak12.org�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Kristina.rushton@uticak12.org" ��kristina.rushton@uticak12.org�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Jennifer.winiarski@uticak12.org" �Jennifer.winiarski@uticak12.org�


(586) 797-5000








REMINDER


Summer homework is due on Monday.  Special treats will be given to students who’ve completed it.





You can also view this newsletter at:





http://www.macomb.k12.mi.us/utica/graebner/index.html








